
 
 

  Mrs. Bate             Northwood School          February 20, 2015 

    

 

Second Grade News 
 

In math we have started unit 9, Double 
Digit Subtraction.  This is a tricky topic 
and we have slowed way down to 
understand the concept better. We will 
need to review and practice more after 
vacation.    

We are working on our subtraction 
facts.  This week we have combined 
the three strategies we have learned so 
far and practiced them all mixed up.  
Those facts are -1, -10 and parts of 10 
(ex. 10-2, 10-7, 10-4 etc.).   

MATH 

 This was a busy and exciting week.  On Wednesday, we enjoyed the 

morning kindergarten’s nursery rhyme show and on Friday, we 

participated in the winter carnival.   

 

Happy Vacation Everyone! 

Up Coming 
Events 

Winter Vacation 

Feb. 21-Mar. 1 

No School! 

 

 

READING & WRITING 

Science & Social Studies 

This week we have spent some time studying 
presidents.  We took a close look at Abraham 
Lincoln and George Washington. We watched a 
video about each president and completed a 

time line for George Washington.     

In reading groups we have been working 
on the sound of ai and ay.  Our 
vocabulary words are informs, heal, 
personal, serious and broken.  We have 
been reading stories about hospital 
helpers and staying healthy.   

In writing, we used some sentences about 
pets to create a story with more details.  
Last week we were rewording questions 
to write full sentences.  This week we 
expanded those sentences and turned 

them into a story.   

CLASS NEWS 


